Transcript for No Tailgaters into Residence Halls Video
[MUSIC]
Ohio State University police officer speaks to camera
Safety should be a focus weather you live on-campus, or off-campus. You should never allow unknown persons to enter your home. In this safety spotlight, we’ll discuss “piggy backers” or “tailgaters” and how to avoid allowing them into your campus residence hall.
Student swiping BuckID to enter residence hall and holding door open for two additional individuals attempting to get inside before the door closes
All campus residence halls have swipe access to keep unwanted people out. While it may seem polite to hold the door for the person behind you,
View of residence hall and students walking in
Remember, everyone should swipe in. This could prevent theft or other crimes.
Graphic with key icon and text “always lock doors” appears
As an added layer of security, always lock your residence hall room door, even if you’re just going down the hall to visit a friend or to go to the restroom.
Graphic with exclamation point icon and text “never leave valuables unattended” appears
Never leave valuables unattended. If you notice something is missing from your room – report it immediately.
Graphic with phone icon and text “report theft to police” appears
Often, thefts may go unreported, meaning the thieves continue to steal from your friends or neighbors.
Graphic with text “we all have a role in keeping each other safe!” appears
Remember, we all have a role in keeping each other safe. To learn more, visit the safety spotlight
Graphic with text “dps.osu.edu/resources!” appears
On our website, dps.osu.edu/resources.
